April 15th, 2017

President Juan Santos
Casa de Narifio
Carrera 8 No. 7-26
Bogota, DC
Colombia

Dear President Santos and General Salgado:

We continue to receive disturbing reports from the Peace
Community of San José de Apartadd, residing in San Josecito, that
paramilitary units have been collaborating with Colombian army
soldiers from the 17th Brigade based in Carepa in making threats against
members of the Peace Community.

We urge you, President Santos and General Salgado, to
investigate the threatening incidents and sanction those soldiers
responsible for them and to pursue and arrest the paramilitary forces,
who are organized under the name “Los Gaitanistas.”

We request that General Salgado provide us with a report on the
measures he takes to protect the Peace Community and to pursue and
.dismantle the paramilitary forces.

Thank you for your attention and anticipated action.

Sincerely,

Jack Laun

Jack Laun
President, CSN

CC:
General Jorge Arturo Salgado
jijcjf@hotmail.com
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